Minutes of a meeting of Save Our green Spaces held on 1st February 2010 at the Cambridge Union Society

Present: John Lawton (Chair), Lisa Buchholz, Bruria Shachar-Hill, Victoria Zeitlyn

1. Minutes of meeting held on 2nd December and matters arising

- VZ to follow up with Sue Ilsley about changes to the bank account. The committee proposed changing the signatories from Peter Constable and Sue Ilsley to John Lawton and Bruria Shachar-Hill; it was passed unanimously.
- Insurance: this had been renewed. VZ to bring paperwork to next meeting so that exact coverage could be determined.

2. Financial Affairs

- Bruria H-S kindly agreed to act as Treasurer which the committee gratefully accepted.
- The question of applying for a grant from the Council was discussed and BHS is to look into when the deadline is.

3. Green Networking Forum

- A new date was chosen to avoid clashing with Cambridge PPF's Tall Buildings event (*and subsequently changed to Friday 26 March*).
- Lisa agreed to contact Allan Brigham to see if he would come as the guest speaker.
- It was agreed to invite Tony Juniper.
- As the website is up and running, VZ to add the web address as a footer to any correspondence.
- JL will make sure the website has the event details on it.
- VZ to try and find Trumpington Allotment Society details to invite them.

4. Date of Next Meeting

7.30pm, Thursday 10 March either at Union or 17 Hertford Street